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November 16, 2015  
 
 
To: Mr. Stephen J. Stanton 
Barrister-at-Law 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stanton, 
 
It is my pleasure to appoint you as the Chairperson of the Bylaws Committee at the 
World Lebanese Cultural Union. 
 
Certainly your wide experience and your work throughout the years in improving the 
WLCU bylaws, in addition to your willingness to volunteer your time and effort has 
contributed to your being appointed for this position. 
 
I take this opportunity to thank our dear friend former WP Mr. Anise Garabet for 
endorsing you to lead this mission and for all what he did during his term as chairperson 
of this committee and I trust that you will all continue together the work for the benefit of 
the WLCU. 
 
Please be aware that you have my full coordination and support and I am looking forward 
to helping finalize the amendments of our constitution in order to be approved at the next 
World Congress in Toronto in April 2016. 
 
Good luck to all of us and hope to see you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alejandro Kuri Pheres     
World President    


